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PUCO 
December 27, 2011 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio via Federal Express 
Attention: Docketing Division 
180 East Broad Street 
Columbus OH 43215 

Re: OneLink Communications, Inc. 

Case No. 11-5172 - Y P ' A ' T A 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

Please see the attached letter regarding the previously detariffed switchless long distance 
service of OneUnk Communications, Inc. After the November 9, 2011 letter was misplaced in your 
office, an OPUC representative contacted OneLink a couple of weeks ago and asked that the 
company e-file another copy of the letter. 

OneLink received an email notice on Wednesday, December 21, 2011, that alt 2011 case 
numbers wtH become void and no filing will be permitted if not filed by 5:30 p.m. on Friday, 
December 30,2011. OneLink tried to e-file the attached letter today, 12/27/11; however, the 
online system said the case number was void and no filings could be made. 

OneLink respectfully requests that the OPUC accept the attached letter regarding its 2009 
tariff withdrawal, place the letter in OneLink's file and close this matter where it regards our 
company. 

If you have any questions, please contact Janet Tripi via email at ianet@telecertinc.com. 
Thank you for your assistance. 

Sincerely, 

Enjjjflue Martmez 
President 
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Nov^nber 9,2011 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio via Federal Express 
Attention: Docketing CMvision 
180 East Broad Street 
Columbus, OH 43215 

Re: OneUnk Communlcatfor^ Inc. 
Case No. 11-S172 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

OneUnk Communications, Inc. has already detariffed its switchless long distance service 
in Ohio in 2009. 

Thank you for your assistance with this matter. 

Bestregards. 

mpue Martinez 
President 

OneLiiik Commmiicatioiis, Inc." 8400 N. University I^rive»Smte 204 
l^numiCyFL 33321 "Phone: 954 724-5110«Fax: 954 724-5174-E0udl:iiifo@OBdnfc.cpm 

mailto:iiifo@OBdnfc.cpm

